
DALTON DISPATCH  

25th October 2018  

                                          
    Next Newsletter – 8th November   

 
Principal’s Message 
 
Term 4 
At this stage, we have been informed that Alison Finlayson will continue in her role as relieving Instructional 
Leader until at the end of the year. I will be continuing as Relieving Principal until then.  
 
Sculpture by the Sea Excursion 
Last week, Hunter and Clarissa attended a two-day excursion in Sydney to attend the Sculpture by the Sea 
exhibition and to participate in a sculpture workshop. In the workshop, they both enjoyed creating sculptures 
using paper techniques and working with artist Akira Kamada. They also walked the path along Bondi 
Beach to Tamarama Beach, viewing the Sculpture by the Sea exhibition.  
 
For Visual Arts this week, the class enjoyed Clarissa and Hunter sharing with us the many interesting facts 
and stories about the sculptures and their adventures in Sydney. We send a big thank you to our friends at 
Wee Jasper Public School for organising the excursion and taking great care of our students. 
 
Infants Excursion to Canberra – The Gruffalo and the Arboretum 
This week, Mason, Zack, Albert and Mrs Dickson travelled to Canberra with the infants (K-2) students from 
Gunning Public School to see a stage show of the book ‘The Gruffalo’ and we visited the Arboretum for 
lunch and a play in the Pod Playground. Our students had a fantastic time doing both activities and it was 
great to see them displaying respectful and responsible behaviour.  
 
Boorowa Touch Carnival 
This Friday the 26th of October we will be joining Rye Park Public School to play in the Boorowa Touch 
Football carnival. Please ensure students are at school at 7:30am and we will be returning at approximately 
4:30pm. Also, students will need to wear appropriate sports uniform for warm weather and they need to 
bring lots of snacks, lunch and drink bottles. Canteen is available as well.  

 
Remembrance Day – Sunday 11th November  
At 10:50am the public are invited to attend a wreath laying ceremony at the Cenotaph adjacent to the 
Gunning Post Office where they may lay private wreaths. Following this, people may make their own way to  
Memorial Grove in Gunning Park where there will be a commemorative service, followed by a dedication of 
two plaques (commemorating the Centenary of the 1918 Armistice and the Kangaroo March from 1915). 
After the dedication, morning tea (cost $7.50) will be served in the Shire Hall.  
Enquiries to Dave Findlay 4845 8257  0490 308 007  

 
Save the Date – Musical and Presentation Night 
Our wonderful students will be performing a musical on Wednesday the 12th of December at 6pm at the 
newly renovated Dalton Hall (next to Wayne’s). Please mark this event on your calendar and more 
information will be provided in upcoming newsletters.  

 
NSW Curriculum Review 
Students, parents and carers, community groups and the wider community are invited to contribute to the 
NSW Curriculum Review by providing an online submission:  
www.nswcurriculumreview.nesa.nsw.edu.au or attending a local roadshow meeting. Public consultation 
closes on the 30th November 2018. 
 
 Gabby Dickson – Relieving Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.nswcurriculumreview.nesa.nsw.edu.au/


P&C 
The P&C will be holding another weed clearing day in the Dalton Public School Bush Block on Saturday the 
10th November from 9am -12pm. We had a great turn out last time and it would be fantastic to see as many 
of our school families as possible to make light work of the remaining weeds. There will be a free BBQ at 
the end of the day. I will post further details on the Dalton P&C Facebook page but feel free to contact me 
on 0447 054629. Thank you. Kahli 
 
 
Upcoming Events  
 

2 Friday 26th October Boorowa Touch Carnival  
3 Tuesday 30th October Kindy Start 9.15am – 1.15pm 
4 Wednesday 7th November Bird Expert Visit and Planting Day 
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BINALONG PUBLIC SCHOOL P&C 
MARKETS 

Sunday 4th November : 9am to 1pm 
For more information contact bpspac@gmail.com  

or 0407349221 or visit our Facebook page 
 

Woolworths Cricket Blast – for ages 5 - 7 
 

Play Junior Cricket Blast with the Goulburn District Junior Cricket Club this season.  Register online at 
playcricket.com.au/junior/cricketblast-juniorblasters enter your postcode and your on your way. 

Junior Blast Cricket will be played at Prell Oval, Goulburn on Friday nights from 5pm till 6pm as of the 2nd 
November 2018 and will run through to the 21st December 2018. 

Your kids will get a Blasters kit that will consist of a shirt, bucket hat, bat, ball and more… We will also be running 
a FREE weekly BBQ for all involved. 
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